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Fwd: Voice Your Opposition to SLV

Juliet Giannino Chamberlain <braque@live.com>
Mon 7/4/2022 10:51 AM

To:

e Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

You don't often get email from braque@live.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Ms. Mellish,
| just sent the letter below to the Manchester Cricket. | beg you to do everything in your power to stop
this destructive SLV project. The law that allowed all these waivers is shameful. It will destroy this town.

| understand the immense pressure you must be under.

Juliet

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Braque@l|ive.com
Date: July 4, 2022 at 10:37:21 AM EDT

To: letters@cricketpress.com
Subject: Voice Your Opposition to SLV

The proposed SLV Development, if allowed by our town officials, would have a dire impact
on our town's fragile infrastructure. Manchester is a small town with narrow roads already
crowded with automobiles, truck and bus traffic. The addition of 136 apartment units
would only increase the congestion and emissions, as well as hamper the movement of
emergency service vehicles.

Parking in town is already limited. Will the town be forced to spend money to build an
unsightly multi-level parking garage to accommodate the large, new influx of commuter
rail riders and shoppers? Envision the longer lines in our grocery store, banks and post
office. Our town simply does not have the capacity to handle such a large swell in
population.

Realize also that this mammoth construction would be in close proximity to our water
supply, posing potential contamination issues. It would impose an added strain on our
water levels in this time of drought and global warming.

Would our current wastewater system accommodate the additional waste from 136
apartments? How much would it cost the town to extend this service under Route 128 all
the way to Shingle Place Hill to satisfy the developer?
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fronically this 136 apartment complex would only produce 35 affordable housing units.
Surely there are saner and more appropriate options to fulfilling our affordable housing
requirements. The consequences of this project would be incalculable and irreparable.

If you are opposed to this project | implore you to voice your protest now, before it
is too late, to the following:

Chair of the Zoning Board of Appeals(ZBA) at zbachairperson@manchester.ma.us
The Executive Assistant to the Select Board at powersd@manchester.ma.us

Town Administrator at federspielg@manchester.ma.us

Juliet Giannino Chamberlain
27 Magnolia Ave
Manchester, MA 01944

(978) 526-7940
brague@live.com

Sent from my iPad
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